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CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 

Sick:- John McCarron, Stephen Carr, Anne 
Holmes, Brian Malone, Ena and Anne Nicholl, 
Sean Christie, Bill Corr, Kathleen Robertson, 
Campbell Hastings (Canada), Jennifer Milne, 
Manus Wellington, Susan Dickie, Andrew 
Cochran, Mary Donaghy, Isabella Fleming,  
Angie Gibb, Brian McGurk, William Freeman 
(Tully), Donald Sutherland, Helen Cameron. 
 
Recently deceased:- Baby Marla Cunningham, 
Nicola Keppie, Annette Stockley, Rosaleen 
Mournian, Lewis McKay, Katrina Walker, Brian 
Keown, Stephen White, Pearl McSwiggan,    
Diane McGloin, Nancy Donnelly, Karen Blake, 
Denis McAuley. 
 
Anniversaries:- Eileen Lynn, Mary and James 
Mitchell, Elizabeth Dempster, Mary Fulton, 
Kevin Sweeney, John Drury, Dougles Ross 
 
Baptisms:- We welcome Isabella Violet Gauit, 
Alicia Rafferty and Emma Russell to our     
community. 
 
Wedding:- Congratulations to Edward and  
Colette Chapman. 
 
Sanctuary flowers, in recognition of:- Rosaleen 

Mournian, Eileen Lynn, James William, Sheila 

Parker, Robert McGregor, Bill Nash, Our 

Blessed Lady, Anna Dunnachie, Peter and    

Bridie Burke, Marie and John Kelly, intentions 

of Maureen Alison, intentions of Mary Coutts, 

Kathy Gilmartin, Ellen  McGinley, for those 

who have no one, Catherine McFarlane, Sadie 

Curran. 

29TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

16TH/17TH OCTOBER 2021 

HOLY MASS 

Mon – Fri, 10am, 1pm 

Saturday, 10am; 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday, 9am; 10.30am; 12 noon & 4pm 
Services marked in red will be live-streamed 

 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

 

 

DIVINE MERCY NOVENA :- Friday, 3pm 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am and on request 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact the 

Church Office. 

 

**Our next Baptismal Preparation Course for parents  

wishing their child to be baptised is 27th October.*** 

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays and 

Sundays after Mass ***NEW AND IMPROVED MENU!!! 

 

WELFARE CLINIC:- First Saturday of the month, 10-12 

 

 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our     

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners.           

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing  

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £1630 

Thank you for your generosity 

SECOND COLLECTIONS IN OCTOBER 

16th/17th - Building Fund 

23rd/24th - Mary’s Meals 

30th/31st - Missio Scotland 



HOLY SOLES:- Our walk will be to Bellahouston Park 

leaving after 10am Mass on Monday, all welcome. 

Bus - £2/person 

GROUNDWORKS VOTE 

The votes have all been counted and the clear winner 

was Option 1 - The Piazza. Thank you to everyone 

who voted and for all your comments, these will be 

passed on to the planning group. 

OCTOBER DEVOTIONS 

Our stewards will lead us in the Holy Rosary on 

Monday evening at 7pm, followed by a brief          

reflection on St Joseph and Solemn Benediction. 

NOVEMBER LISTS 

November lists are at the back of the church. Please 

put your completed lists in the marked box. Mass will 

be offered throughout November for all the names on 

the lists.  

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

The Children’s Liturgy, which is for children from Primary 1-4,  will start back on Sunday 24th October 

at 10.30am Mass.  The children leave the church at the beginning of Mass and come through to the 

meeting room, where they will hear the Gospel readings at a level they can understand and enjoy. They 

then re-join the congregation in time for the Offertory procession. We are still in need of volunteers to 

assist us in this ministry. If you can help please get in touch with Irene Lochrin at ilochrin@gmail.com 

80TH ANNIVERSARY PARISH MISSION - MAILING 

There will be a mailing going out to all parishioners at the start of November inviting them to our Parish 

Mission with the full itinerary of events and services for the week. We are looking for volunteers to    

assist with making up the envelopes and distributing them. If you can help please get in touch with the 

Church Office. 

THE SCOTTISH CATHOLIC MAGAZINE 

The first edition of Scotland’s new Catholic 

Magazine comes out this weekend! It’s a    

faithful and feisty look at what it means to be a 

Catholic in Scotland now. The stories that    

matter and the Catholics who care. The first 

edition is FREE and features an article about our 

Young Adults Group! Pick up your copy at the 

back of the church. 

80TH ANNIVERSARY PROJECT 

Traditionally we have marked special anniversaries 

in the parish by embarking on a project to enhance 

the interior of the church, e.g. the artwork on the 

baldacchino for our 50th anniversary. We have  

identified a number of small projects which we feel 

would be suitable to mark our 80th anniversary. If 

you would like to donate to a project, as a gift for a 

loved one or in remembrance of someone who has 

died, please contact the Church Office for more    

information. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 

Our SVDP group are looking for old phones to 

give to their clients as a means for them to keep 

in touch with the Department for Work and 

Pensions, all they ask is that they are in working 

order! If you can help please contact James 

Maguire on 07973823546. 

Thank you:- ‘St Columbkille’s Conference wish 

to thank the person who donated £250 in gift 

vouchers for our Food Bank. Your generosity is 

much appreciated and we will remember you in 

our prayers.’ 

CATECHISTS MEETING 

There will be a meeting for all catechists and 

those involved in the sacramental retreat after 

1pm Mass on Wednesday 27th October in the 

meeting room of the church. 

YOUNG ADULT GROUP  

Our Young Adult Group (for ages 16-35) starts 

back again this Tuesday 19th October at 7pm in 

the church. Our first talk entitled ‘Covid 19 - 

Laying bare Sacramental Theology’ will be   

given by the newly ordained Fr Martin         

Eckersley. The talk will conclude with Solemn 

Benediction. 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

If you know of anyone in the parish who lost their 

life during World War 1 or 2 please inform the 

Church Office for their name to be added to a roll of 

honour book being compiled by our History Group. 



 




